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D R O P   S P O T  

Welcome back to the final half term of this school 
year. A very busy one indeed! It was lovely to 
welcome the children back on Tuesday and great to 
see so many of you continue to use the Park & Stride 
option. The Walk to School cup has arrived, I wonder 
who will win it this term! 
It has been a busy week in the classrooms. Reception 
have been learning about doubling in maths. The 
children have been playing many fun doubling games 
and creating special doubling butterflies with paint! 
This week for English they have practised their 
sentence writing, trying to remember to use capital 
letters and finger spaces. The class teachers have been 
amazed at their progress in writing - well done 
Reception! In English Year 1 have started their unit on 
Superheroes. They have started by reading 
‘Superheroes: All Sorts’, recognising all the everyday 
superheroes in our lives. In maths they have been 
exploring quartering objects, shapes and numbers. 
They have been very good at remembering that 
fractions must be of equal value. Year 2 have enjoyed 
learning all about a new author, called Anthony 
Browne. They have enjoyed reading lots of different 
books by him and have written some lovely book 
reviews. In maths they have been practising our 
measuring skills and have learnt how to use different 
rulers accurately. They have also used their skills to 
solve calculations using the four different operations. 
In PSHE they have learnt the names of different body 
parts and some differences between boys and girls.  
The school was a hive of activity on Thursday 
afternoon, with so many volunteers helping the 
children with their sewing projects. As part of our 
topic ‘Dropmore’ we had a wonderful afternoon of 
sewing. All three classes joined in and started sewing 
their own square with their name and design. They 
are not yet finished but already look great! We are 
looking for any volunteers over the next two weeks to 
come in at any time to do some more sewing with 
some children. Thank you to everyone who helped. I 
hope you enjoyed it as much as the children did! 
Have a wonderful weekend! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Wednesday 15th: Sports Day @ 1pm 

 
Making a river 

 
Sewing 

 
Sewing 

 
Long Jump 
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Safiyya – Year 2 

For her effort in handwriting. 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Kyran – Year 2 

For excellent advice about 
measuring with a ruler. 

 

 

 
 Oscar, for his effort in writing. 
 Tobin, for independently 

writing his Supertato book. 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 
Reception: Alexander, for 
working really hard in his 
handwriting. 
Year 1: Mia, for her super effort 
in all learning. 
Year 2: Lana, for fantastic effort 
in all her learning and fantastic 
support for her classmates. 
Year 2: Aston-James, for great 
focus during our sewing lesson. 
 

AWARD 
 Diya, Sohani, Imogen, for 

helping me organize the English 
books.  
From Mrs Streete 

 Aston-James, for helping me 
with my laces.  
From Alfie 
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